Mount Pleasant Golf Club

141 Staples Street Lowell, Massachusetts 01851 www.mpgc.net

Established 1910			(978)452-8228
Jason Howarth	Chris Green	Bob McLeod	Brian Campbell
President	Vice-President	Secretary	Treasurer

Board of Directors Meeting

December 3, 2015

President Jason Howarth called the meeting to order at 10:50 p.m. with all board members present except John Griffin and Phil Regan.

SECRETARY

None

TREASURER

None

COMMITTEE REPORTS

None

NEW BUSINESS

President Jason Howarth welcomed new members and congratulated all on winning election.

He went on to outline immediate goals of developing a meeting schedule and process, having the committee chairs meet with the treasurer, reviewing and establishing a budget for the coming year, and meeting with Sean Tully, Jack Hassett, Joel Jenkins, and Lee Ann Reedy regarding goals and expectations for the new year.

Motion by Chris Green, seconded by Gerry Foley, to adjourn. Vote unanimous. Motion passed. The meeting was adjourned at 11:06 p.m.

NEXT MEETING

Wednesday, December 16th at 7:30 p.m.

Respectfully Submitted,

Bob McLeod, Secretary